
BFA Partner Anne Davis Speaks at Practicing Law Institute’s 
Basics of Accounting for Lawyers 2024 conference

On July 24, BFA partner Anne K. Davis will speak at Practicing Law Institute’s Basics 
of Accounting for Lawyers 2024 conference. Anne will speak on the panel “Update 
on Accounting-Related Regulatory and Enforcement Trends.”  This panel will 
address current accounting-related litigation and regulatory enforcement actions.

PLI’s Basics of Accounting for Lawyers is a two-day program designed to teach 
lawyers at all levels of their careers common accounting concepts and principles 
that frequently arise in legal work. A diverse group of experts from the legal and 
accounting industries will lead pragmatic discussions, taking an in-depth look at the 
elements of financial statements and the story they tell about the company overall.

Register here for the conference.
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